
 
 
From: Emily Hammick <Emily.Hammick@powellsrural.co.uk>  
Sent: 19 September 2023 13:48 
To: Webster, Gemma <Gemma.Webster3@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Cc: Stuart Leaver <stuart.leaver@powellsrural.co.uk> 
Subject: RE: 223838 - Melrose, Symonds Yat 
 

Dear Gemma 
 
Thank you for your e-mail.   
 
For clarification the applicant owns the property known as Ewarton as well as Melrose.  Ewarton has 
three assigned parking spaces with Melrose having 2 parking spaces and on-road parking,  the 
proposal is to transfer the surplus parking space at Ewarton to Melrose which will then have 
adequate spaces for both Melrose and the new annex.  Please confirm if this is acceptable and we 
can then tweak the boundaries.  The applicant is happy to enter into a S106 agreement or Unilateral 
Undertaking if required.  
 
Best wishes 
 
Emily  
 
 
   

 

 
From: Webster, Gemma <Gemma.Webster3@herefordshire.gov.uk>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 19, 2023 9:29 AM 
To: Emily Hammick <Emily.Hammick@powellsrural.co.uk> 
Subject: 223838 - Melrose, Symonds Yat 
 
Dear Emily, 
Please see the additional Transport comments that I have received this morning.  Could you please 
provide details on the parking provision? 
Kind regards 
Gemma  
 
 
Gemma Webster 
Senior Planning Officer 
Development Management 
Herefordshire Council | Plough Lane | Hereford | HR4 0LE 
Email: gemma.webster3@herefordshire.gov.uk 

 

 

 
 
 

 This message originated from outside of Herefordshire Council or Hoople. Please do not click links or 

open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.  
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“Any opinion expressed in this e-mail or any attached files are those of the individual and not 
necessarily those of Herefordshire Council or Wye Valley NHS Trust. You should be aware that 
Herefordshire Council and Wye Valley NHS Trust monitors its email service. This e-mail and any 
attached files are confidential and intended solely for the use of the addressee. This communication 
may contain material protected by law from being passed on. If you are not the intended recipient 
and have received this e-mail in error, you are advised that any use, dissemination, forwarding, 
printing or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error please 
contact the sender immediately and destroy all copies of it.”  
 


